Response to Your Message

From: The White House (noreply@contact.whitehouse.gov)

To: alvin_r_reed@yahoo.com

Date: Tuesday, October 6, 2020, 12:07 PM EDT



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 6, 2020

Dear Mr. Reed,

Thank you for your letter. I appreciate your taking the time to share your thoughts regarding my nominee for the Supreme Court.

On September 26, 2020, I was honored to announce Judge Amy Coney Barrett as my nominee for Associate Justice of the United States Supreme Court. Judge Barrett's extensive experience as a professor and litigator, record of academic success, and outstanding judicial record make her an excellent choice to serve on the Supreme Court. Throughout her career, she has demonstrated a steadfast dedication to upholding the Constitution as written—not legislating from the bench. Moreover, her judicial record reflects that she will protect the rights of all Americans and always defend the rule of law. I have no doubt Judge Barrett will execute her duties on the Supreme Court with honor and integrity.

As President, I am committed to ensuring the preservation of our cherished liberties,

and I look forward to working with Congress to confirm Judge Barrett as the next Associate Justice of the United States Supreme Court.

Sincerely,

Amadauma 1

If you wish to receive regular email updates from the White House, please <u>Click Here</u>. You may also follow President Trump and the White House on <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Instagram</u>, <u>Twitter</u>, and <u>YouTube</u>.

White House Website | Privacy Policy | Contact the White House